Hi Sarah

This is brilliant news. Congratulations to you and everyone
connected with your school. Very well-deserved too. Your

children receive an excellent education in Burnopfield and a
letter such as this confirms that.

Very well done.

Caroline O’Neill

Head of Education
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Fax 0191 383 3823
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Dear Sarah,

Congratulations on being eligible for an Educational Outcomes award!

I'd like to warmly congratulate you, your staff and your students on your excellent performance last year. On
behalf of SSAT I'm pleased to announce that this means you're eligible for a national Educational Outcomes

award for 2016.

Each year SSAT releases the Educational Outcomes database, combining three official DfE and Ofsted
sources into one database providing key contextual and performance data on every state-funded school in the
country, exclusively for our members. Schools can use this to profile and benchmark their achievements, and
SSAT use it to identify recipients of the SSAT National Educational Outcomes Awards in the catagories of
attainment, progress and closing the gap for pupil premium students.

We're delighted to announce that your school has achieved the SSAT National Award standard for
Children’s Attainment - top 20% and Children’s Progress - top 10%

At SSAT we aim to raise the profile of the achievements of teachers today, highlighting the huge positive
difference you're making to the lives of your students. We're holding regional member celebration events for
our Educational Outcomes award winners across the country to share their exceptional work in the coming
weeks. Join the SSAT network and you'li have the opportunity to attend a celebration event to receive your
award in person, hear an invaluable policy update from an SSAT expert and network with other high

performing schools in your region.



